

Ref No: RPES/Cir/171/2023 - 24

April 02, 2024

Circular to Parents: Guidelines for Visitors

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Starting 15th April 2024, all visitors and parents entering the school premises must present their Emirates ID card to our security personnel stationed at the gate, for recording your visit details. This measure is implemented to meticulously record visitor details, prioritizing the safety and security of every student.

If the Emirates ID card is unavailable, any government-issued identification will be accepted, and your visit details will be recorded manually. Kindly note that manual recording of your details may require a few extra minutes.

This is as per the relevant ministry guidelines.

Your understanding and cooperation in complying with these safety protocols is highly appreciated.

أولياء الأمور الأعزاء،

تحية طيبة وبعد!

اعتبارًا من 15 أبريل 2024، يجب على جميع الزوار وأولياء الأمور الذين يدخلون مبنى المدرسة تقديم بطاقة الهوية الإماراتية الخاصة بهم إلى أفراد الأمن المتمركزين عند البوابة، لتسجيل تفاصيل زيارتهم يتم تنفيذ هذا الإجراء لتسجيل تفاصيل الزائر بدقة، مع إعطاء الأولوية لسلامة وأمن كل طالب.

إذا لم تكن بطاقة الهوية الإمار إتية متوفرة، فسيتم قبول أي هوية صادرة عن الحكومة، وسيتم تسجيل تفاصيل زيارتك يدويًا. يرجى ملاحظة أن التسجيل اليدوي للتفاصيل المطلوبة قد يتطلب بضع دقائق إضافية

وذلك حسب توجيهات الوزارة ذات العلاقة.

إن تفهمك وتعاونك في الامتثال لبروتوكولات السلامة يلقي لدينا موضع تقدير واحترام كبيرين.

Kind regards,

Sved Tahir Ali Principal